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DIXON POLICE CHIEF, ROBERT THOMPSON 
SWEARING-IN CEREMONY AND RECEPTION 

 
Please join us in welcoming Dixon’s new Chief of Police. A formal swearing-in ceremony for 
Robert Thompson is scheduled for Thursday, March 16, 2017, at 2:00 p.m. in the Dixon City 
Council Chambers located at 600 East A Street in Dixon. A reception will immediately follow 
the ceremony at the American Legion Post 208 located at 1305 North 1st Street. Robert 
Thompson comes to Dixon after serving as a supervising agent in the Federal Bureau of 
Investigation for the past fourteen years. Prior to his service with the FBI, he was a police 
officer for nine years in the St. Louis, Missouri area. He brings to Dixon a wealth of education, 
experience and leadership. Please R.S.V.P. to Renee Protich at 707-678-7075 ext. 3103.         
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